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Next Sunday:  
Message:        Youth Mission Trip Reporting 

Librarian:       Kathy Jenkins 

Church Nursery: Bonnie King & Dustin Sauder 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note:  . 

July 31             Church in the Park                            Fuhrman Park 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                    85         

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:                                  $2,583 

                                              
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2016 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                       

                     

                      July 17, 2016 

 

“Chaos” 

Genesis 1:1-3 

 

      Welcome & Announcements                        Ruth Martin 

 Praise & Worship in Song 

 Responding with tithes and offerings 

      Message                                                          Dave Harnish                   

 Sending Prayer                                                Ruth Martin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café                 9:30-10:00 a.m. 

Worship Service           10:00-11:15 a.m. 

   



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Age: 3 yrs old to 4th Grade, 10:30 - 11:15 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be no Part 2 classes or discussion groups for youth and 

adults during the months of July and August.  Please take some 

time to fellowship with others after the service during these two 

months.  Part 2 classes will resume in September. 

 

 

 

   

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Edwin Halteman & Kellie Ehrhart 

Librarian:  Dorothy Beachy 

Church Nursery: Deb & Cory Sauder 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Mon       6:30 p.m.            Just for Kicks                                          Chapel 

Mon       6:15 p.m.            Chapel Softball                 Armstrong Field #1 

 

 

                        Announcements 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane 

Harnish  if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� NEXT SUNDAY MORNING JULY 24  – The Youth Group will be 

sharing from their mission trip experiences in Reading during the 

worship service. In addition we are inviting anyone who is interested, to 

bring their packed lunch to eat together in the fellowship hall and to 

spend some time together over the meal. 

� PASTOR DAVE will be on vacation this afternoon through Friday.  If 

you need pastoral care or an immediate need, please contact Ruth 

Martin at 361-8445 (cell) or Chuck Jantzi at 368-7337 (cell).  Dave will be 

returning late Friday and will be available beginning Saturday.   

� BACKGROUND CLEARENCES For those of you who have contact 

with children and youth in your volunteer responsibilities, you should 

have received an email from Pastor Dave with instructions for 

completing the background checks. If you haven’t completed them yet, 

please do so as soon as possible. 

� THE YOUTH will be in Reading, PA during the week of July 17. Deb 

Sauder is asking that we join her in prayer for the following items as she 

gives primary leadership to the group.  
-That we will see God at work in new and exciting ways 

-Safety during travel, work and free time 

-Confidence & peace, especially when we lead worship Sunday AM. 

-Kids Club Monday night  

-That we may be an encouragement to the church in Reading, taking    

time to connect with the people and not just get a lot of work done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check the 

bulletin board for more information on the following and more... 

� BOOKWORM FROLIC—The annual Bookworm Frolic is 

rapidly approaching. Come out to 2215 Millstream Road, 

Lancaster, PA, between Wednesday, August 10 and 

Friday, August 12 (9 a.m. to 7 p.m.) and Saturday, August 

13 (9 a.m. to 4 p.m.), to purchase your favorite used books 

and support the Lancaster Mennonite Historical Society. 

� HOMESTAYS NEEDED FOR LMS STUDENTS-

Lancaster Mennonite School has several new international 

students that will be arriving in August and will be 

needing host family arrangements. The largest group is 

coming from China, and several local agencies are looking 

for host families this fall. Two Nigerian students that have 

connections with the Mennonite Church in Nigeria will be 

attending the high school. For these two students, the 

school is looking for Mennonite families that are willing to 

host for a low fee. If you have interest in opening your 

home to an international student, please contact Christy 

Horst at horstcl@lancastermennonite.org or 717-299-0436, 

ext. 312.  

 

 

                                                       YOUTH 

� “ST& …” will meet July 31 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Chapel for 

worship and Bible study.  All 9th – 12th graders are 

welcome to attend. 


